
MORSE ROAD IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

Project Description and Importance:

Estimate and describe ongoing operating and maintenance costs and/or savings:

PROJECT FINANCIAL ESTIMATE

Fund 2022 2023 2024 2025 2026 Beyond
2026 Total

Capital Improvement 100,000$ 100,000$
-$
-$
-$

Total 100,000$ -$ -$ -$ -$ -$ 100,000$

PROJECT IMAGES

Project Lead: John Moorehead
Department: Public Service

Priority Category: Priority 1
Fund Type: General Government

Offsetting Revenue: No
Project Ward: City Wide

 Plan Reference: Click here to enter text.

The Morse Road improvement project will be a partnership between Franklin County Engineers Office
(FCEO), Franklin County Transportation Improvement District (FCTID), and the City of Gahanna. The
project will help to alleviate congestion on Morse Road, from Reynoldsburg-New Albany Road traveling
west into Gahanna. The extent of the improvements will be determined as part of the corridor design and
analysis. The 2022 request is to partner with FCEO in a portion of design costs.  Additional funding requests
will occur once design is underway and matching contributions are clarified. This project is anticipated to be
part of a multi-agency grant application to the Ohio Public Works Commission. Construction could begin as
early as 2024.

Once completed, the road will continue to be maintained as part of our yearly pavement maintenance
program.


